
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON  

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of Trustees on 

Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at 7:00 pm in the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, 

Cohocton, New York regarding the tentative budget of said Village  

for the fiscal year beginning June 1, 2019. 

 

Any interested individual of the Village of Cohocton is entitled to be heard upon said 

proposed tentative budget at such public hearing.  Disabled citizens who require 

assistance in attending said public hearing or in furnished comments or suggestions 

should contact the Village Clerk-Treasurer to request assistance. 

 

A copy of said tentative budget is available at the office of the Village Clerk-Treasurer, 

17 South Main Street, Cohocton New York 14826,  

Monday through Friday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm (excluding Holidays)  

for the purpose of inspection by interested persons.  

 

The compensation proposed to be paid to each member of the Board of Trustees of said 

Village is:  Trustees (4 positions) $2060 each and Mayor $2784      

 

By Order of the Village Board of Trustees. 

 

Dated: March 6, 2019 

 

Signed: Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


